
Site History
The site currently consists of a number of 
school buildings and a small chapel. These 
were most recently used as Pendleton College 
6th Form and the De La Salle Centre.
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New Housing Development
This exhibition provides information on our 
proposals for housing on the site of the former 
De La Salle College on Weaste Lane in Salford. 

The campus merged with Salford City College 
in 2009 and following the proposal for a new 
campus in Media City, the site is to be sold for 
housing development. 

This work will form part of an outline planning 
application for the site which is designed to 
agree the principle of housing design and 
establish guidlines for future development.

Proposed Housing
New housing on the site is intended to 
compliment the existing neighbourhood and 
improve access into and through the site 
especially for pedestrians. The development will 
provide up to 60 new homes, with a mix of two, 
three and four bedroom properties.

The site is located close to the Weaste Metrolink 
station which provides links into the city centre 
and out towards Eccles. 

Buildings currently on the site

What Next?
These proposals will form part of an outline 
planning application which will guide future 
development on the site once it is sold.
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Housing Design
The houses will be mostly two-storeys high, 
with some three-storey properties. The 
houses haven’t been designed in detail but 
will be subject to a reserved matters planning 
application by the developer.

Parking
All housing will have at least one parking space. 
Some properties will have two parking spaces 
and additional on street parking will be available 
for visitors.


